
 
 
 
 

 
 

Legal Notice 
 

Columbus and Franklin County Metro Parks  
1069 W. Main Street 

Westerville, OH 43081 
 

Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for  
Prairie Oaks Wetland, Prairie Oaks Metro Park 

 H2Ohio Grant Funded Project 
 

Design Build Project 
 

Professional Design/Engineering and Construction Services 
 
Public Notice: The Columbus and Franklin County Metro Parks (Metro Parks) is issuing 
a request for Statement of Qualifications to select a team consisting of professional 
design and engineering consultants and a general contractor to create a wetland along 
Big Darby Creek at Prairie Oaks Metro Park, Franklin County, Ohio. Professional design 
services mean services within the scope of practice of an architect or landscape 
architect registered under Chapter 4703 of the Ohio Revised Code and a professional 
engineer registered under Chapter 4733 of the Ohio Revised Code.  
  
Submitted Statements of Qualifications shall address the items detailed in the Request 
for Qualifications, Design Build Project, Prairie Oaks Wetland, Prairie Oaks Metro 
Park to be considered.  Firms/teams can obtain the detailed “Request for Statement of 
Qualifications” by contacting Elaine Hall, Assistant Resource Manager, at 
eyhall@metroparks.net, 614-878-1076. 
 
Submittal Deadline: No Later than 4:00 pm EST, December 10, 2024 at the Metro 
Parks Headquarters, 1069 West Main Street, Westerville, Ohio 43081 or via email 
to eyhall@metroparks.net  
 
 


